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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 24, 2023

Thank you for contacting the Biden-Harris Administration.

President Biden and Vice President Harris value every opportunity to
engage with the American people, and the Administration is grateful
for your outreach. Our country faces many challenges, and messages
like yours help us better understand how the Biden-Harris
Administration can serve American families.

We take careful note of the suggestions, thoughts, questions, and
stories we receive, and we’re working hard to ensure you receive an
appropriate response.

Sincerely,

The Office of Presidential Correspondence

Ifyou wish to receive regular email updates from the White House, please click here.
You may also follow President Biden and the White House on Facebook, Instagram,
Twitter, and YouTube.
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